
 

 

 

The Sycamore Township Trustees will be hosting an open house on November 14, 2023, from 

6-7 p.m. to share our vision for constructing a Veterans Memorial at Bechtold Park.  The 

meeting will be held at the Sycamore Township Administration Building located at 8540 

Kenwood Road, 45236.  Township business owners and residents are encouraged to attend as 

well as provide feedback.  Please contact Mike Gould at 513 792-7251 or 

mgould@sycamoretownship.org if you want additional information and can’t attend the 

meeting. 
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